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Comments: I am against the planned construction of the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster. Are we trying

to be Disneyland? There are currently  enough locals and tourists amassed in the Sandias destroying this small

sensitive wilderness with their discarded wrappers and trampling of precious native plants. This project will attract

thousands more to the area. We dont need more public attractions. And i understand that trees in the area will be

removed to accommodate this run. This is an outrage. Please please reject this plan.


